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Taking Responsible Risks 

The only man who never 

makes mistakes is the man who 

never does anything. 

Eleanor Roosevelt 
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Nice to be Back 

Thank you to all the students and families that have welcomed me back after my extended leave. 
I had a lovely time away on holidays but it’s always nice to come home again. After seeing the 
small apartment living conditions most Singaporeans call home, I hope our students appreciate the 
space we have here and the bush scape that is Mt Kembla. Thank you to Mrs Newman who filled 
in for me during my time away. She was certainly busy and we had lots to catch up on!  

Kindergarten 2019 

Last week we had our Kindergarten Orientation Day for the students who will be joining us next 
year. They were an extremely settled group of students-to-be who even coped very well with the 
wet weather that decided to arrive that day. There were a number of siblings so Mrs Keech, Mrs 
Hungerford and I had to be careful to remember the right names as some siblings look very similar.  

Coming Events… 

Science Fair Wednesday 21 November 

Assembly - Awards Thursday 22 November 

Talent Quest 

Auditions 
Friday 23 November 

Science Fair UOW Wednesday 28 November 

Nan Tien Temple Thursday 29 November 

2019 Captains 

Speeches 
Monday 3 December 

Scripture Assembly Thursday 6 December 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Term Four, Week Five 
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Book and Toy Drive 

Don’t forget the SRC are collecting new, unwrapped toys and books 
to assist The Smith Family Christmas Toy and Book Drive…all 
donations very welcome. A tree will be up in the library later this week 
for donations to be placed under. 

Habits of Mind  

Our habit continuing on this week is: Taking Responsible Risks. 
 
Be willing to try something new and different and remember to face the fear of making mistakes or 
of coming up short by not letting it stop you. 
 
 
Extract from  http://www.learningpersonalized.com/look-like-take-responsible-risks/  
 

    
 

 
Have a good day!     

 

Raelene Redfern  
Principal 

http://www.learningpersonalized.com/look-like-take-responsible-risks/


 

 



 

 



 

 

 



         

 


